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Mr. Howard Roffman 
5885 Edenfield Road, Apt. B-27 

Jacksonville, FLA 32211 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

. Reference is made to your letter dated June 17, 1977, pursuant to 
the Freedom of Information Act. 

Enclosed are copies of Secret Service documents which pertain to 

your request. These documents have had information deleted from 

them because they contain investigatory information compiled for 

law enforcement purposes. Pursuant to Title 5, United States 

Code, Section 552(b)(7)(C), and (F), they are being exempted 

since disclosure would constitute an unwarranted invasion of 

personal privacy to other persons Mentioned in the requested file; 
and endanger the life or physical safety of law enforcement 

personnel. Some deletions are being made pursuant to Title 5, 

United States Code, Section 552(b)(5) as matters that are inter-

agency or intri-agency memoranda, and others in accordance with 

Title 5, United States Code, Section 552(b)(2) as information that 

pertains solely to the internal rules and practices of the agency. 

The citations of the above exemptions are not to be construed 

as the only exemptions which may be available under the Freedom 

of Information Act. The other documents you requested were 

originated by other government agencies and have been referred to 

those agencies for their direct response to you. 

Specifically, in your paragraph #1, you requested "your 

November 4th memorandum to the Secretary." This document 

originated with the Department of the Treasury and has been 

referred to that Department for a determination as to its 
release. 
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In your paragraph #2, you requested "a letter dated November 28, 

1966, from Martin Richman." This document originated with the 

Department of Justice and'has been referred to that Department 

for a determination as to its release. You also requested a copy 

of "an attached receipt." This document was originated by the 

National Archives and has teen referred to that agency for a 

determination as to its release. 

Fees are charged in accordance with Title 31 of the Code of Federal 

Regulations, Part 1A, Section 1.6(g). For the requested documents, 

retrieval time was one hour at $5.00 per hour and 3 xerox pages at 

$.10 per page. Please send a certified check or money order in 

the amount of $5.30 payable to U. S. Secret Service, Financial 

Management Division, 1800 G Street, N.W., Room 905, Washington, 

D.C. 20223. 

If you disagree with our determination, you have the right of ad-

ministrative appeal within 35 days by writing to Freedom of 

Information Appeal, Deputy Director, U.S. Secret Service, 1800 

G Street, N.W., Room 944, Washington, D.C. 20223. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas A. Trombly 
Special Agent in Charge 
Freedom of Information & 
Privacy Acts 
Office of Public Affairs 

Enclosure 


